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SAFETY FOOTWEAR REQUIREMENT WITHIN ALL JP’S PREMISES AT 
OPERATION AREAS  

1. There has been an increase in the number of accidents in JP’s premises involving 
the usage of low-cut safety shoes. In most cases, port users were wearing the low-
cut safety shoes as slipped-on sandals.   

2. This circular aims to improve the safety of all port users in JP’s premises at the 
operational areas. The use of low-cut safety shoes will be prohibited for operations 
such as while operating machineries and handling cargoes in the yards, warehouses, 
wharf areas and on vessels & barges. 

3. Port users may select the type of designs (mid / high cut, zipper / lace / elastic type) 
in accordance with the SS513 – Specification for Personal Protective Equipment 
(Footwear).  

4. Port users with medical condition(s) that restrict them from wearing mid or high cut 
safety footwear will need to submit their medical report to jpfss@jp.com.sg.. 

5. This safety requirement will take effect from 1st April 2022 to allow port users 
sufficient time to replace their existing low-cut safety shoes. Reminders will be given 
for any non-compliance during the first month of implementation. Notice of 
Infringement will be issued from 1st May 2022 onwards.    

6. For further clarifications and enquiries, please contact the WSH department at 
jpfss@jp.com.sg.  

 

 
 
Woo Chee Seng 
AVP, Head Security / WSH 
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Type of suitable safety footwear: 

 
 

All Personnel are reminded to wear the correct size safety footwear properly. 

Footwear shall be regularly inspected by user for its condition and replace immediately if there 
are signs of wear and tear. 

 

 

 
 

Low-cut Safety Shoes 


